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Dear Nursing Faculty,
It is Baptist Health System’s expectation that all nursing students in clinical rotations at our facilities (Citizen’s, Princeton, Shelby and Walker) be oriented to the hospital/nursing department.  This orientation will be carried out by the clinical instructor.  The guidelines for student orientation are outlined below.
1.  If students will be charting in the computer, you will need to schedule a computer class for your clinical group. Please contact:

Citizen’s – Cindy Martin (cindy.martin@bhsala.com or 256-761-4665)

Princeton - Kathy Livingston (Kathy.livingston@bhsala.com or 205-783-7673) 
Shelby – Michelle Snow (michelle.snow@bhsala.com or 205-620-7225)

Walker – Cathy Gurganus (cathy.gurganus@bhsala.com or 205-387-4840)

2.  The following topics are included in the student orientation module and must be completed prior to beginning clinical experiences.  The confidentiality statement and posttest must be completed.

A. General Guidelines for Students
B. Mission, Vision, Values
C. Customer Service
D. Sensitivity
E. Information Management
F. HIPAA
G. Emergency Preparedness
H. Safety
I. Infection Control Practices
J. Core Measures

K. National Patient Safety Goals

3. Make sure the students submit their post tests and confidentiality statements PRIOR to beginning your clinical rotation.

 If you have any questions, do not hesitate to call me at 205-783-7067.  We look forward to working with you!
Sincerely,

Vicki Hill, MSN, RN
Director – Clinical Education
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